
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 

SACBO COMMUNICATION REGARDING THE CALL FOR A HEARING 
SERVED BY ENAC 

 
 

With reference to the heavy rains which fell during the morning of 

Saturday, 2 September 2017, and which concerned the area of the city of 

Bergamo, with particular consequences for Bergamo Orio al Serio airport, 

SACBO confirms that, on occurrence of the events, it immediately sent an 

initial report to ENAC Airport Management which stated a rapid return to 

accessibility with regards to the affected areas, and guaranteed the full 

operational status of flights. 

SACBO will respond to the call for a hearing served, dutifully, by the 

General Management of ENAC, taking full opportunity to present the 

preventative measures which were put into place based on the 

identification of factors which led to flooding, as well as measures 

considered suitable in order to counter exceptional weather conditions. 
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